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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Nativity of Our Lord School will participate in two outreach endeavors for the Christmas season.
One will be Operation Christmas Child and the other is Mother of Mercy House.

Shortly, you will receive word regarding the Mother of House outreach which the Student Council is
organizing.

| would like to address the needs of Operation Christmas Child.

For the ninth year in a row, our parish/school community will take part in Operation Christmas Child.
We will be filling shoeboxes with small toys, toiletries, and school supplies to go to children all over the
world who have never received a gift in their lives.

Shoeboxes will be distributed to all the students this Friday. Once the shoeboxes are filled, we ask that
you return them to school no later than November 20th. Some suggested items are small toys, balls,
small stuffed animals, pens, pencils, crayons, sharpeners, paper, travel size, toothpaste, toothbrush,
travel size shampoo, books, puzzles, jump ropes, hair bows, washcloths, soap and socks. On the flyer
provided with the shoeboxes are labels to cut out. Please apply the appropriate boy/girl/age label to
your box.

BOTH MOTHER OF MERCY HOUSE AND OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD ARE COMPLETELY
VOLUNTARY. Thank you for your generosity!
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MUSIC TEACHER

HELP WANTED

We are in need of a music teacher five mornings per week. If you know anyone who might be
interested, please have them e-mail me at rmaddaloni@noolp.org

NEW ARRIVAL

Congratulations to Mr. McDonough and his wife, Veronica, on the birth of their daughter, Mae Helen.
Mae was born on November 1st, All Saints Day. She weighed in at 8 Ibs. 15 0z. Mommy, Daddy and
baby are doing well. We now await the birth of Baby Becker at the end of the month!
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